
 

 
 
 
 

December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Year 12 Physics trip to Geneva 
 
Thank you for confirming that your child would still like to participate on the Physics trip and below you 
will find an updated payment schedule: 
 
 £150.00 deposit payment  14 October 2022 
 £210.00 second payment  25 November 2022 
 £100.00 third payment   31 January 2023 
 £250.00 fourth payment  31 March 2023 
 £240.00 (approx.) fifth payment  12 May 2023  
 
We are very excited to continue our planning for the tour and I now need a copy of your child’s passport.  
Please email me a copy by Monday 19 December 2022 as the airline now requires this information for 
our group booking.  Please type YEAR 12 PHYSICS PASSPORT in the subject line of your email. 
 
If your son/daughter holds a passport other than one issued by the UK Passport Agency, please note that 
it is your responsibility to check if they require a visa to travel to Geneva. 

Could I ask you to check that your child also has an in-date EHIC/GHIC card and if not, please apply for 
one as soon as possible. Students will also be covered by our school travel insurance 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any further information about the trip 
t.mcdonald@staidans.co.uk 
 
Regards 
 
Tracey McDonald 
Trips Administrator 
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